
That  CAD  Girl  and  Carlson
Software Workshops 2020 – are
they gonna happen???
[UPDATES: More information has now
been posted on our Classrooms and
Conferences page here]

I’ve started getting a lot of inquiries about if, how and when
we plan to hold our workshops this year so here is our current,
working plan…

November 12th, 13th, 19th and 20th: We will have 4 days of hands-on
training in the Raleigh NC area. We will likely only have 10
spots available each day.

Dec 15th and 17th: We will be offering two days of “Virtual
Workshops” online! As much as possible, we plan to replicate the
programs we usually hold in Statesville and Raleigh NC each
winter – minus the donuts and Honey Baked ham though.

Paid  registration  to  the  hands-on  training  will  include
registration to the 2 days of Virtual Workshops. This will allow
anyone who decides they aren’t comfortable attending the in-
person classroom training to skip it and still have the ability
to get training before the end of the year.

Details of the training will be announced in the next few weeks.
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Make sure you register for our Newsletter so you’ll be one of
the first to know!

Hope to see or “see” you there!

https://thatcadgirl.com/contact-us/#webinarinfo

